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CBD UTILITIES UPGRADE
Townsville City Council investment is improving  
water and waste water infrastructure in our CBD  

for the future development of our city. 
THE STRAND: 

Sewer and water main installation along The Strand is within a 
month of completion, with work moving through the Oxley Street 

roundabout and towards the final stage of work in Leichhardt 
Street in the next fortnight. The traffic control equipment near 

Mariners Drive intersection will be removed this weekend. A 
traffic detour will be in place for several more weeks. Access 

to the ferry terminal and the Entertainment Centre is open.

FOOTPATH WORKS: 
Crews will be working on Flinders Street East drilling and installing 
water pipes next week. Property access will be retained during this 

work, with short term unavailability of some car parking bays. 

STANLEY STREET: 
Water pipe installation work will continue, with work near 
properties adjacent to Victoria Street. Changed traffic 
conditions are in place between Hales Street and Gregory 
Street. Local resident property access will be maintained. 

STURT STREET: 
Water pipe installation work continues at several locations 
on Sturt Street. In the next fortnight work will occur 
between Knapp and Morris Street, including across both 
Knapp and Morris Street intersection. Changed traffic and 
pedestrian conditions will be in place, drive with care.


